
 

 
 
 
 

Writers Guild of Canada Reaches Tentative 
         Agreement with Canadian Producers 

 
 

 
Toronto – Jan. 23, 2015 – The Writers Guild of Canada (WGC) has reached 
a tentative agreement with the Canadian Media Production Association (CMPA) 
and the Association Québécoise de la Production Médiatique (AQPM) on a new 
Independent Production Agreement (IPA) for Canadian screenwriters. 
 
Jill Golick, WGC president, says, “This proposed agreement makes forward-
thinking changes that include expanding our jurisdiction and puts Canadian 
screenwriters in a better position in our evolving industry.” 
 
After the deal has been presented to WGC members for ratification further 
details will be available. Once ratified by WGC members, the CMPA board and 
the general assembly of the AQPM, the new collective agreement will set the 
minimum terms of engagement until the end of 2017. 
 

 
 
Li Robbins, Director of Communications, Writers Guild of Canada  
Phone: 416-979-7907  
Email: l.robbins@wgc.ca   

 
 
The Writers Guild of Canada (WGC) represents more than 2,200 professional English- 
language screenwriters across Canada. These are the creators who write the Canadian 
entertainment we enjoy on our televisions, movie screens and digital platforms. 
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